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 Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs
Social Insurance and Pension Administration Project

ANNOUNCEMENT 
for document availability and public hearing for the documents 
 “Stakeholder Engagement Plan” and “Labor Management Procedure”  
for the Social Insurance and Pension Administration Project
The Ministry Labor and Social Affairs of the Republic of North Macedonia (RNM), through the Government of RNM, has submitted an application to the World Bank for funds aimed towards improving the efficiency of pension reform and creating a more efficient social security management system. By reducing administrative costs and improving social security services the well-being of benefiters will improve, enable more efficient collection and control of contributions and result in a higher labor market activity rate for people with disabilities and those who are engaged in dangerous and difficult occupations.
The following documents have been prepared in order to timely identify the potential adverse environmental and social impact from the realization of the project activities and engagement of the stakeholders:  
· “Stakeholder Engagement Plan";
·  “Labor Management Procedure”;  
The documents have been prepared in accordance with the national legislation and the World Bank’s requirements.
The documents have been made available at the website of the Ministry Labor and Social Affairs (http://www.mtsp.gov.mk/). Your comments can be submitted within 14 days as of the day of posting of the documents on the website.
The presentation of the main findings of the prepared documents shall be made at the public hearing to be held in the premises of the Labor and Social Affairs  on 14.11.2019 at 11 hrs.
Your comments can be submitted within 14 days as of the day of posting of the documents on the website to: Elena Trpkovska  at the following e-mail address: elena.trpkovska@mtsp.gov.mk; Lidija Temelkovska at the following e-mail address: lidija.temelkovska@mtsp.gov.mk;  Jehona Ramadani at the following e-mail address JRamadani@mtsp.gov.mk or can be sent in writing at the following address: Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs  of the Republic of North Macedonia, st.Dame Gruev n.14, 1000 Skopje.
The main findings of the prepared documents shall be presented at the public hearing to be held in the premises of the Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs of the Republic of North Macedonia on 14.11.2019 at 11 hrs. The minutes from the public hearing shall be sent to all interested parties who have submitted the comments through their contacts (submitted e-mail addresses/ post addresses).
The Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs hereby invites all stakeholders, institutions and individuals to attend the public hearing on the framework documents for the project and provide their comments and suggestions on the developed documents.
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